
 
 

 

 

Circular related to the consultation process on the proposed amendments 

to Banking Rule 09 under the Banking Act 1994 

EXTENSION OF CONSULTATION PERIOD 

 

 

The MFSA would like to inform interested parties that the closing date for submission of 

feedback on the consultation document on the proposed amendments to Banking Rule 09 

published on the 30th of September has been extended to the 31st of October. 

Interested parties are being invited to submit any written feedback to Ms. Alexandra Filletti, 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Development Unit on afilletti@mfsa.com.mt. The Authority 

reserves the right to disregard any responses sent after the said date. 
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